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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Monday 7 March 2022

Dear Butterfly Class parents

I’'m writing to update you regarding Amanda Ashun. Unfortunately Amanda is still unwell and won’t
be back at school. She is expecting a baby in May, but due to complications is having to work from
home in the meantime.

We have appointed a permanent new class teacher, Laura who will be starting after the Easter
holidays. Laura is an experienced teacher who has taught year one before. She is very much looking
forward to starting Grange Park Primary School soon and forming great relationships with the
children to ensure they all continue to make excellent progress. There will be an opportunity for you
to meet Laura before the Easter holidays and she will be communicating with Amanda to handover
and ensure that there is a smooth transition. In the meantime Sylvana Siddique will continue to
teach Butterfly Class everyday.

| do appreciate that this isn’t an ideal situation for Butterfly class, but | know the children will adapt
really quickly and continue to fulfil their potential.

Please do contact me if you have any questions.
With my very best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



